UNIVERSITY of WASHINGTON

SEATTLE, WASHINGTON

December 9th, 1937

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
lawrence, Kansas

Dear Allen:

I have received your interesting letter con-
cerning the possibility of scheduling a home and
home series of games with the University of Kansas.
I rather like the idea personally and hope that

such @ plan may be consummated., However, at the
present I have been given to understand negotiations
are in some state of progress between Ohio State and
ourselves for games here next year during the
Christmas vacation.

I am forwarding your letter via campus mail
to our Athletic Director, Mr. Ray Eckman, who is

at the present time in California attending =
Pacific Coast Conference annual meeting, He will

be home in a day or two and undoubtedly you will
hear from him through an early mail.

Very truly yours,

( V (W

Ce S¢ Edmundson, Basketball Coach L
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